DocusSign Envelope ID: 8C149775-390B-4BF4-8981-988717F6B218

Kenai Peninsula Borough
Bear Creek Fire Service Area

AEMORANDUM
TO: Charlie Pierce, N ror

THRU: John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director M
FROM: Richard Brackin, Fire Chief, Bear Creek Fire Service Area Kb

DATE: October 6, 2020

RE: Municipal Emergency Services, Inc. Sole Source Waiver

Bear Creek Fire Department has a need to replace SCBA Cylinders that were purchased under a
grant and have exceeded their 15-year lifespan. It is my preference to purchase these cylinders
through Municipal Emergency Services. (Please see attached quote)

The quoted price is less than the Sourcewell Co-op pricing, therefore, I would like purchase these
items from Municipal Emergency Services based on their provided quote in the sum of $20,194.30.

Your approval is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account number
XPAEXIQIOXIBIKEAX  442.51210.19422.48760.

UAA«VUL le 10/8/2020

Charlie Pierce, Mayor Date

FINANCE DEPARTMENT
FUNDS VERIFIED

Acct: “*7 7H7e” £7122.48760

Amount: $20.194.30
Bi 10/8/2020
Date:

By:

NOTES: n/a










